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EDUCATING OUR
COMMUNITY

Coming Soon..

The Neba L. Wright Foundation is dedicated to providing
education to grief and bereavement professionals, health
professionals and members of the public bringing the
most effective strategies and tools to better serve their
communities and train their staff and constituents.

When it comes to continuing education, we work
diligently with our partners to discover and communicate
new developments and research advances specific to our
field and the well-being of our grieving community
members.




